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Please Note: Ensure your child brings their University Passport to school Monday!!!!






Stars of the week ending 21st April 


Reception	Ethan


Class 1		Valentine	


Class 2		Kelsie & Hayden


Class 3		Maia	


Class 4		Julliana		


Class 5		Ysella	


Class 6		Ted


Golden Tokens week ending 21st April  


Reception	John	


Class 1		Joanna	


Class 2		Jemima		


Class 3		Delilah


Class 4		Ida


Class 5		Martha	


Class 6		Cameron P














Welcome to the Summer term 2017


We hope everyone had an enjoyable Easter break. The children have settled quickly back into school and we are looking forward to a busy Summer term with many exciting learning opportunities for your child. Please see the dates for your diary section of the newsletter for key dates for this term.


Our Christian value for this term is Humility. We will be exploring this through bible stories, stories from current world events and thinking what this virtue means and how we can live this out at school. Please look on our school website for more information. We will be setting a Humility challenge over the next week for each class. 


We will be holding our Easter assembly with Rev Sian on Monday 24th April and later this term we will be holding our annual Eucharist at St Mary’s church. We look forward to seeing you at this event and at other events this term.








Sports News


Quad Kids 


Well done to our pupils who took part in this, we had a great time. Class 5 & 6 came 3rd and Class 3 & 4 are in the County Finals!  


“We had to run 400metres, it was lovely and sunny and I felt excited to be racing!” 


Sakshi Class 4








Dates For Your Diary


Thursday  4th May – School Closed for Polling 


Monday  8th May – Friday 12th May Year 6 SATS


Monday  22nd May –Class and group photos


Wednesday 24th May – Friday 26th May – Class 4 Carnyorth


Monday 29th May- Friday 2nd June – Half term


Monday 5th June and Tuesday 6th June –INSET days


Wednesday 7th June - School Opens


Thursday 8th June – School closed for polling


Wednesday 7th June, Friday 9th June, Monday 12th June  – Mazey Day making with Amanda Lorens
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Buttons needed


Have you  a collection of odd buttons that you no longer need? We would love to have these for our THRIVE room for sorting and art work. Please put any contributions in an envelope and hand into the office. Thank you in advance.
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 Attendance


Please make sure your child is in school every day. We need to make sure overall the school achieves 96% attendance.


Contact us by 9:15 to let us know of absences. Thank you.








KS1 and KS2 SATS


Children in Class 2 and Class 6 take SATS this term. For Class 2 the tests will be administered during May and Mrs Stobbs will let you know when these will take place. For class 6 SATS tests are from Monday 8th May –Thursday 11th May. Children must be in school on these dates. 





Minibus donation 


Thank you to parents  and carers that have made donation towards them in bus repairs following vandalism. Although we are insured we had to pay the £250 out of school funds so any further donations would be VERY welcome. Our minibus  is essential for our swimming, music, class trips and sports events.  We are asking all parents and carers to make a small donation of £3 a term to running costs and also paying a qualified driver(it can’t always be Mrs George). Please put any donations in an envelope marked ‘minibus’ and pop into the office. We even like small change....











Please be aware of price increase in school uniforms. The full price list can be found on school website. 








Termly Awards


Each term we award certificates in each based on key values of Creativity, Service and Perseverance.


Congratulation to the following children:


Creativity Award


Reception	Matilda	


Class 1		Stan	


Class 2		Adam		


Class 3		Biba	


Class 4		Evelyn	


Class 5		Noah & Joel


Class 6		Bonnie	


Perseverance Award 


Reception	Dilek	


Class 1		Ruby	


Class 2		Daria	


Class 3		Maia


Class 4		Samara


Class 5		Olivia	


Class 6		Aaliyah


Service Award			


Class 3		Freddie


Class 4		Cadan	


Class 5		Geogia	


Class 6		Amy


Most Improved Writer


Reception	Ethan


Class 1		Ruby


Class 2		Isaac


Class 3		Alisha


Class 4		Spike


Class 5		Julia


Class 6		Keeley











 








Bloodhound Race Car Project Success


Well done to Team Panda in Class 5 as their car rocket powered car came 2nd in the Race Day at RNAS Culdrose. 


Alec, Christian and Elizabeth are off to RAF St Mawgan for the regional finals on Thursday 21st April and will have to design a new car from scratch for this event. We wish them every success! Go Team Panda! 
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The Big Pedal


Thank you to all children, parents and carers who supported the Big Pedal last term. The overall results in school were:


Class 5 -  1st  Well done!


Class 6 – 2nd


Class 2 – 3rd 


Class 3 – 4th


Class 4 -  5th


Reception class - 6th


Class 1 – 7th  


St Mary’s came 52nd out of 86 in the South West


and 4th out of the 7 schools in Cornwall and was the only school in Penzance to take part! So a first there!


Keep on cycling or scooting to school and we are running a Wheels on Wednesday Challenge. Can you help your class win this term?








FOSMS News


FOSMs is holding its AGM on Thursday 27th April.


All are welcome. We would particularly encourage parents and carers in pre-school, Reception Class 1 and Class 2 to join FOSMs. Please come to help out with school find raising events.


.
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Music News 


Increasing instrumental learning - We are very pleased to have First Access in two year groups this term. All of Year 3 learning samba – we look forward to them performing with Year 4 at Mazey day. All of Year 1 will be learning Suzuki Violin with Hannah Burt. Miss Nicholas and Mrs George will be learning alongside the children. We look forward to their performance in our Chance to Shine Concert in June.


Reaching out - Iona Music Visit Friday 4th May - We welcome Alison Adams to our school on Friday 4th May to lead singing workshops across the school. Alison is from the Iona Community and is working with Penlee Cluster for the whole weekend. Following the workshop the choir will be taking part in the Penlee Cluster Service on Sunday 7th May. More details soon! Please look


 at the website � HYPERLINK "http://www.penleecluster.org.uk/rays-of-hope/" �http://www.penleecluster.org.uk/rays-of-hope/� Why not join in the Big Sing on Saturday 5th May?








